
AutCom Statement on the Portrayal of Autistics 
 

Individuals and organizations who engage in any activities that portray or 

plan for autistics should, first and foremost, recognize and respect them as 

people who have gifts, capabilities, and contributions to make.  Every effort 

should be made to avoid emphasizing differences and deficits to the 

detriment of acknowledging gifts and common humanity. 
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